LeAnn will be in the office Monday — Friday 9 am to 1 pm (and Tuesday’s until 3). After 1 pm,
you can still call the office if you have any questions.

If you have a High School or College graduate, (Aug 2019 — Aug 2020), please let the office
know. We would like to honor them.

There will be no on-site worship for the month of May and at least through June 14" . We will
be putting together a group to discuss our procedures for reopening. If you would like to be
part of that group, please let LeAnn or Gail Boardway know by June 3.

Praying that you are all doing well.

Please let the office know if you need anything. We have people that are willing to shop for you if you
cannot go out.

Pastor Nick will be taking a prescheduled sabbatical from May 18 — June 14.
If you are in need of pastoral care — we have on call ministers:
Pastor Becky Ward (Ripley & S. Ripley) Cell: 716.679-8744

Pastor Clara Wilder (Brocton) Cell: 716.904-0204
Please contact either of them or the office.

If you missed the service on Sunday — you can look at it anytime on our website -
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/

Darlene Meeder will be delivering the message each of the 4 Sunday’s that Pastor Nick is on
Sabbatical.

From the Cornerstone District office

In accordance with the continued response to COVID-19 pandemic, the Upper New York (UNY)
Conference Office and the Episcopal Office at the United Methodist Center in Liverpool, NY will remain
closed through the end of May, as will the Cornerstone District Office at Christ First United Methodist
Church in Jamestown, NY. All employees will continue telecommuting.

As the state begins to reopen, decisions about in-person worship services within church buildings will
be made regionally and locally in compliance with local authorities.

Pastor Nick (Westfield United Methodist Church) and Pastor Mike (Lakewood/& Celoron UMC)
have decided to challenge their congregations (and community) to raise money for the
Westfield Community Food Pantry and the Lakewood United Methodist Church Blessing Box.

Their goal is to collect $1000.00 between May 15th and June 15th.
If they reach that goal, Pastor Nick will paint his head and Pastor Mike will shave his head.

Just to up the stakes a bit —if SZOO0.00 is collected, Leann
(the Administrative Assistant at Westfield UMC & Pastor Mike’s wife)
will dye her hair with Kool-Aid. You can even help pick the color!!!
We will be waiting until July 5 for the “hair/head ” changes to make
sure everything has been credited.

Donations can be sent (or dropped off at) to either Lakewood UMC (164 Shadyside Ave,
Lakewood, 14750) or Westfield UMC (101 E Main St, Westfield, NY 14787) or online at

https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/

Please note FOOD PANTRY CHALLENGE on all checks

Update; Lakewood has collected over $500 and we have collected over $600 so Pastor Nick will
be painting his head and Pastor Mike will be shaving his head. Now just waiting to see if LeAnn
will be coloring her hair!
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